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Town of Henniker 
Conservation Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, April 4, 2018 
Grange 

 
 

Members Present: Holly Green, Mark Mitch, Sachie Howard, Ross Bennett,   

Non-Voting Alternates:  Tracy Sudhulter 

Members Excused: Drew Major 

Recording Secretary: Kelly Hughes  

Guests: none 

  
1. Tracy Sudhulter’s appointment as new member 
 
Henniker born and raised. Wetland wildlife biologist with the state and wanted to be part of 
Henniker’s Conservation Committee 
 
Sachie moves to accept Tracey as a new member of the Conservation Committee. Ross 
seconds. Motion carries 4-0.  
 
2. Review & approve meeting minutes for 1/3/18 
Tabled. 
 
3. Wetlands Permit Application for Lot 386D 
For a driveway crossing. Holly will write a letter addressing the committees concerns with the 
application such as no species list, no stream information, lack of color photos, and no CWS 
stamp.  
 
4. Intent to Cut for Lot 743 
No action necessary.  
 
5. Other Business  
 
Conference this Saturday April 7th called Saving Special Places. It is the annual NH Conservation 
Conference.  
 
Holly motions to reimburse Sachie $60 for her attendance to the conference. Mark seconds. 
Motions carries 3 -0-1. (Howard) 
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Initial round of sampling on French Pond and Keyser Pond will happen once all the ice has 
melted from the ponds.  
 
Azalea park has bid from Stone Wall Management and are negotiation the timing of 
construction with the school, most likely the first week in July. End of July will be the work on 
the entrance. There was no bid on the entrance this spring, thus it will depend on donations to 
complete the entrance. Two native Azaleas will be planted this year.  
 
Holly motions to adjourn. Mark seconds. Motions carries 4-0. 
 
Adjourn at 8pm  


